Thanks for having this chance to comment on Australia’s Higher Education system. I am a PhD Candidate at the University of Tasmania in my final year of study. I research the behaviour of Australian seabirds. I believe the fact that it is legal to pay early career researchers conducting their PhD under the poverty line is immoral. 3.5 years on not just below minimum wage but under the poverty lines causes mental health stress for researchers, and reduces the quality of scientific work. Please help us. Thank you for your time spent considering this.
